
 

25th September 2020 

Dear Parents, 

The school kitchen usually serve pizza/fish fingers and chips on a Friday lunchtime 
- a favourite with many of the children. Next week, this meal will be served on 
Thursday 1st October instead of Friday. 

This is because on Thursday 1st October, it is School Census day. Based on the 
number of Early Years and KS1 (Years 1 and 2) children having a school meal on 
that day, we are given a set amount of funding. This is under the government’s 
Universal Free School Meals Initiative. 

We are therefore providing all our Early Years, Year 1 and Year 2 with a school 
meal on that day.  If your child has any allergies that we are unaware of, please 
notify the class teacher. If you think your child may not enjoy the meal, please feel 
free to send in a packed lunch, as you would normally. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bains & Miss Sutton 
Joint Acting Headteachers 

 

 


